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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

VIA EMAIL 
 
June 16, 2021 
 
Edward J. Green, LLP 
Foley & Lardner  
321 North Clark Street, Suite 2800 
Chicago, Il 60654-5313 
egreen@foley.com 
 

Re: Withdrawal of Project 
Project:  #20-042 – Mercy Care Center 
Applicants: Trinity Health Corporation, Mercy Care Center 

 
Dear Mr. Green: 
 
In a letter dated June 11, 2021 you requested the withdrawal of Project #20-042 Application for 
Permit for the establishment of Mercy Care Center, 3753 South Cottage Grove Avenue, Chicago, 
Illinois.  In your correspondence you stated the cost of the project had been reduced from 
$13,142,898 to $10,484,388 a decrease of $2,658,510 but the scope and size of the project had not 
changed.  The expected completion date is December 31, 2021 and at the conclusion of the 
establishment of Mercy Care Center a final cost report will be submitted to the State Board in a 
format that is in compliance with 77 ILAC 1130.770.   
 
Project #20-042 has been withdrawn effective June 11, 2021.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this withdrawal please contact Mike Constantino or 
George Roate of my staff at mike.constantino@illinois.gov or geoge.roate@illinois.gov or 217-
782-3516.  

Sincerely,  

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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